From: g worerusco |

Sent: 06 July 2021 10:26

To: Kate Henry

Subject: Re: 2021/2955/P: 15A Elizabeth Mews - roof slates
Attachments: IMG_9191.JPG

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Hi Kate
One is the photo of the existing on the left, lighter one, and proposed on the right , darker. Also attached.

Thanks

Luigi Montefusco
Director - RIBA Chartered Architect

LBMVarchitects

72 Haverstock Hill

NW3 2BE London
M+44 (0) 7837344073
T+44 (0) 207 483 3880
Im@lbmvarchitects.com
www.|bmvarchitects.com

From: Kate Henry <Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 06 July 2021 09:55

To: Luigi Montefusco

Subject: 2021/2955/P: 15A Elizabeth Mews - roof slates

Dear Luigi,

Re: 2021/2955/P: 15A Elizabeth Mews, London, NW3 4UH — Details of roof slates required by
condition 4 of planning permission 2020/0489/P, dated 07/08/2020 (for: alterations to openings,
replacement roof slates, excavation of side garden, installation of railings)

Thank you for submitting the above application on 17/06/2021. | will be your case officer and | have just
validated the application.

Please be advised that, in accordance with planning law, some of the information you provide with your
submission will be made public. However, we will remove personal information about the applicant, except
their name and address. Please see the planning service privacy statement for how we use personal data.

| note that a photograph has been submitted with the application which shows part of 2 slates. Can
you clarify what the photograph shows? Is it a current tile and a replacement tile?

If | need anything else | will be in touch. Otherwise, | look forward to hearing from you regarding my
question about the photograph.



Kind regards

Kate Henry

Principal Planning Officer
Regeneration and Planning
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 3794
Web: camden.gov.uk

5PS
London N1C 4AG

n We”are proud of ot

and div,_erse LGBT+ cc

Visit lovecamden.org/pride to join in our Pride month celebrations

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.
Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and
process the data we hold about you and residents.



